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"Training for Christian Service" 2020'2021

This year's school-wide theme is "Hope Anchored in God's Story." Through classroom devotions, memory
work, and chapels, it is my desire that students will learn that they can have hope in God through all
circumstances. Since the start of the COVID-19 pandemic, our teachers, staff, students, and families
have all experienced uncertainty and challenges. By focusing on Christ and His story, we see how God is
faithful and trustworthy no matter what happens in life. It is to this hope we anchor ourselves during

this pandemic and beyond. - Rebecca Johnson, Administrator



http://www.timothychristianschool.net

Training for Christian Service

NEW STAFF
——

With the retirement of
Dennise Smith as the 5th
and 6th-grade teacher,
Tami McLean was hired to
fill the position. She comes
to TCS with 33 years of
experience teaching in the
Green Mountain-Garwin
Schools. Tami currently
lives near Parkersburg with
her husband Sahn. They

have a son Collin with wife Bethany, 2-year-old
daughter Meredith, and a child due to arrive in March.
They have a daughter Keevan with husband Thad,
3-year-old son Baylor, and new baby Beckett.
Welcome, Tami!

After Betsy Vollema decided
not to return as our hot lunch
cook, TCS became part of the
AGWSR Hot Lunch program.
They make our meals at the
middle school in Wellsburg,
and the food is picked up and
transported to our kitchen to
be served. Angela Koch was
hired for the position of Hot
Lunch Server. She is in charge

of transporting the food, serving, some baking and
warming, paperwork, cleaning the kitchen, training
the parent lunch helpers, and other jobs. Angela lives
in Wellsburg with her dog, Maverick, and is the
operator of HomeStyles Salon and manages the
Wellsburg pool. Welcome, Angela!
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TIMOTHY DEMOGRAPHICS

School Districts Represented by TC Students

Hampton-Dumont
Hubbard-Radcliffe 2%

5%

lowa Falls-Alden
2%

Grundy Center

Churches Represented by TC Families

Seventh Day Gogpel Hall
Adventist 35 Assemblies of God
Quaker 3% 3%
3%

Baptist

Congregational 28%
7%

Home Church

4%

Lutheran
7%

Presbyterian
7%

Chrisitan Reformed
10%

Total Enrollment K-8

56

TCS GOLF BENEFIT OUTING

On Saturday, September 26, the TCS Benefit Golf Outing was held at the Beaver
Meadows Golf Course in Parkersburg. It was a beautiful day for golf with 12
four-person best shot teams participating. A delicious freewill donation lunch
was served to the general public as well as to the golfers. A huge thank you to
Beaver Meadows for donating the golf course and Nancy Kannegieter for cooking
and donating the lunch! Thank you to Green Hill Road Fareway in Cedar Falls for
donating all the cinnamon rolls and the Eldora Fareway for donating the buns for
lunch. Many businesses and individuals donated items for hole prizes, and our
sponsor list grew bigger this year. We praise the Lord for this great day! If you are
a golfer or know someone who is, encourage them to create a 4-person best shot

team and sign up to be a part of TC's 4th annual Benefit Golf Outing in September SEae =

of 2021. Itis not only a fun day for all but a way to support our school.




Train up a child in the way he should go; even when he is old he will not depart from it. Proverbs 22:6
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' e Students leading worship
Grades 5-6 studying the vaents eca;]amglwors PN
electromagnetic spectrum P

outside in science

lowa Select Farms and the
Deb and Jeff Hanson

Foundation bringing Power
Snacks to the school

Grades 3-4 gathering around
the flagpole and praying for See
You At the Pole

Grades 5-6 creating a claw with
Lego Gadgets in High Achievers

Professional motocross racer,
Tracey Bachman, sharing bike
tricks and Christian testimon

Grades 1-2 studying Native American artifacts in ?
social studies with guest, Dennise Smith Grades 7-8 at Hollandale Christian with students

School in Minnesota for a soccer

tournament




CROP DRIVE

Timothy Christian School received a generous donation of paint from We have had a wonderful

Rust-Oleum. This allowed the upstairs hallways to get painted over the start to our Crop Drive

summer by some parent volunteers and school custodian, Elizabeth fundraiser. These funds

Stickfort. Elizabeth also painted the downstairs boys bathroom, grades came from those who

1-2 classroom, and secretary's office. We are very thankful for everyone's| cleaned out their bins before

generosity in keeping our school building in great shape! the harvest season started,
those who delivered some

new crop, and those who
graciously sent a check
because they wanted to
support the work being done

here. We praise the Lord for
these giving hearts! If you
would like to find out more
about our fundraisers,
please contact Development
Director, Dale Akkerman, at
319-243-9890.
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Upcoming Events

December 4: Cookie Walk Fundraiser from 8:30 - 11 AM at United Reformed
Church, 608 S. Adams in Wellsburg
January 11: Spec'n Dicken Fundraiser from 4:30 - 7 PM at Veterans

Memorial Building, 101 Colfax St. in Parkersburg

February 5: Basketball Tournament at Timothy Christian School

Thank you for your prayers,

MEl’I’V. % donations, and service to

&~ | Timothy Christian School.
Chrls 1\} mas May God bless you!
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